sylex FIBER OPTICS

Product change notification PCN-FOI-034

April 2024

Dear Sir, or Madam,

Please accept this document as formal notification that SYLEX will be gradually replacing the existing
MDC dust cap with gray polycarbonate to MDC dust cap with clear transparent HDPE.

For detailed information, please contact your primary SYLEX representative.

This change will be implemented immediately as old stock is already depleted.

Sincerely,

Your SYLEX team
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